
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING   
Marina Coast Water District – Proposed Increases on Rates, Fees, and Charges  

for Central Marina and Ord Community Service Areas 
 

Notice is hereby given that Marina Coast Water District (MCWD) will hold a public hearing at 
the following date, time, and place on the above subject:   

 
October 21, 2013, at 7:00 pm  

Marina City Council Chambers,  
211 Hillcrest Avenue, Marina, CA 93933 

 
Oral or written presentations may be made on the proposed increases at the public hearing.  
MCWD proposes to update and increase its water and wastewater rates, fees and charges in order 
to be able to continue to operate, maintain and improve MCWD’s water and wastewater facilities 
for its Central Marina and Ord Community (former Fort Ord) service areas and to comply with 
Water Code Section 31007.  MCWD mailed a Proposition 218 Notice on the proposed increases 
to all customers on September 6, 2013.   

A rate study has been prepared by Carollo Engineers, an independent consulting firm.  The rate 
study and the Proposition 218 notice may be viewed at www.mcwd.org or at MCWD’s offices at 
11 Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933.  MCWD has also placed a copy of the rate study and 
the notice for viewing at the Marina and Seaside City Halls and the Marina and Seaside Public 
Libraries. 

If you need special assistance to participate in this public hearing, please contact MCWD at 
(831) 384-6131.  Notification 48 hours prior to the hearing will enable the District to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this public hearing. [28 CFR 35.102-35.104 
ADA Title II] 
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